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Meeting Minutes – April 23, 2020 
Meeting via Zoom 

 
Commissioners present - ​Mary Dudek, Todd Lynch, and Joe Rogers  
 
Members of the public present - ​Jesse Porter-Henry 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm 
 
RDA for 25 Nash Hill Road regrading:​  The area in question is in the 100-200 foot zone 
of the riverfront. Mr. Porter-Henry presented a plan for regrading and adding topsoil to a 
steep, rocky lawn. He would also like to make a smooth path for a lawn mower and 
tractor: no topsoil would be added.  No vegetation will be removed, and straw wattles 
will be in place for erosion control. Commissioners Dudek and Rogers had done a site 
visit to the site, and had no concerns about erosion.  There is still a lot of buffer zone 
between the project and the river. Commissioners issued a Negative 3 determination with 
the following conditions: Erosion controls will stay in place around the perimeter of the 
work area until soil is stabilized.  Commissioners will be notified and given the option to 
inspect the site after erosion controls are in place and before they are removed. 
 
Update on GIS Project:​ Commissioner Rogers met with Polly, the GIS student working 
with the Commission to fulfill an independent study.  There is not a lot of product yet, 
but she is working on a dynamic map with a Story Board.  What do we want the public to 
know? What do we want to showcase? 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Melinda McCall 
Secretary - Williamsburg Conservation Commission 
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